
Why do we graft? 
Grafting has been used for fruit tree propagation for 
centuries. Grafting allows us to preserve and extend the life 
of fruiting trees that are of value to a grower. Most apples 
need to be cross-pollinated (from a different variety) in 
order to set fruit. Trying to grow a seed from these cross-
pollinated apples will result in a hybrid and may not have the 
characteristics that were desired. Grafting ensures that the 
desired characteristics are perpetuated in the new growth.  
 
To begin, rootstock appropriate to fruit tree grafting is obtained. We use M-111 rootstock as it is 
good in multiple soil types (wet, dry, sandy, or clay), is resistant to known apple diseases, 
promotes fruiting at earlier ages and grows just slightly smaller than standard height (~20-25 ft), 
and handles pruning well. 
 

 
 


